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BRAINCHIP UPDATE  
AT AZIANA’S UPCOMING  

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Aziana is pleased to advise that Mr Peter van der Made from BrainChip will 
be attending and presenting at the upcoming Aziana AGM.  Peter will be 
available after the official business is conducted to discuss the company with 
shareholders.  The presentation will be released to market prior to the AGM.

The BrainChip acquisition is moving ahead according to the indicative timetable 
contained in the Heads of Agreement announcement of 18 March 2015.

For further information please contact:

Neil Rinaldi
CEO and Executive Director
+61 8 9220 5750
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